
 

 

      

 

 

  

E PR OJEC 

FDOT is proposing modifications to the median along State Road 200 in Nassau County. FDOT 
proposes modifying the intersection of State Road 200 and Still Quarters Road (right circle) and the 
intersection of State Road 200 and the new Wildworks Avenue (left circle). 
 
The proposed changes include a new directional median, a dedicated lane for drivers merging onto 
State Road 200 eastbound and a protected median for drivers merging onto State Road 200 
westbound.  
 
With this notification, the Florida Department of Transportation is seeking input from property owners 
who may be impacted by the proposed changes. Please send comments on the proposed median 
modification to Maintenance Program Engineer Jason Quijano at (904) 360-5458, via email at 
jason.quijano@dot.state.fl.us or by mail at1109 South Marion Avenue Lake City, FL 32025-5874. 
Project documents and a project comment portal is available at www.nflroads.com.  
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 Public comments will be accepted on the proposed modification through August 13, 2023 

 

mailto:jason.quijano@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.nflroads.com/

